
18th ANNUAL 
BLACKHAWK SCRAMBLE 

 
Another great  golf outing is in the books!  Lake 

Arrowhead was in pristine condition for our 
outing held under blue skies on June 24, 2024. 
 

From the start at 
registration … t o 
the putting green 
… to the driving 
range … to the 
social and dinner, 
there was lots of 
visiting, laugher 
and memories.   

 

 
Many thanks to everyone who donated prizes, sponsored 
holes, golfed or worked at the event.  Together you have 
helped fund 
grants in the next 
year that make 
the Port Edwards 
School District 
truly special.   
 

 
 


